
I received notice that in reviewing the November Board Meeting, CBT 
staff will not be providing a Board Highlights for the meeting held 
in ʔaq̓am/Cranbrook as much of the agenda pertained to items of an 
internal nature with no public project or program funding decisions. 
  
That being stated there is much happening and I would like to share 
some information with all of you in regards to the upcoming Our Trust, 
Our Future 2020 public engagement process:      
 

-  The Trust is renewing its Strategic Priorities and is starting a 

community engagement process called Our Trust, Our Future 

2020.  

- The Trust will be hosting community conversations, events, 

online forums and more with people in the Basin starting in 

February 2020.  

- We are asking people to imagine the possibilities for the future 

and to share their bold and innovative ideas with us at the CBT.  

- As part of the engagement, the Trust will be celebrating all that 

we’ve accomplished together with people and communities in 

the Basin over the past 25 years.  

- Information about the engagement can be found at 

engage.ourtrust.org. 

Should you have any specific questions for me, do not hesitate to 

contact me at 250-344-8448 or email me at Ron.Oszust@golden.ca. 

 

Wishing you all a MERRY CHRISTMAS 

ron 
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